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Mohammed Ahmed

From: aa zz 

Sent: 22 April 2024 17:26

To: Planning

Subject: Objection to Outbuilding at no35 Priory Terrace : 2024/0297/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

The drawings were belatedly uploaded and show an 'outbuilding' far too large for the size of the garden 

given the recent extension. It will also be higher than the two neighbouring garden 

sheds.  

This is therefore a formal Objection to the proposal. 

 

  


